From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 2:56:33 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 1:11 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
TERRI DENNIS-HOBSON

-- Phone --

-- Company --
HobsonStrategyDesign

-- Address --

-- Comments --

While our household gas bill has remained consistent for close to a decade, it's recently risen well over the 50%
increase some have seen in the past 12 months. We've seen a jump from $111 to well over $200 per month. This is
well beyond our budget and the proposed increase, if approved, will mean further cutbacks to our household budget

in order to afford heat and hot water.

Something needs to be done as we are not the only ones struggling - many more families are in far worse situations
due to rising utilities costs. We do not support this increase at this time.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





